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.            DATES TO REMEMBER
                                          16th August                    Dinner Meeting

                                          27th August                    Tugun Little Theatre Night
                                          6th   September              Board Meeting
                                          18th September              Birthing Kits Assembly Day 
                                          20th September              Dinner Meeting                       
           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

15th August

6-30, FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST $25-00

APOLOGIES MERLE STEPHEN BY SUNDAY 15th 7pm
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au
HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
URSULA
THOUGHT OF THE MONTH
No one can make you feel inferior

Without your consent

Eleanor Roosevelt
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Advancing the Status of Women World Wide

Zonta Club of Southern Gold Coast Tweed
PRESIDENTS REPORT August2010.

August finds our club busy organizing future events. These include a joint meeting with the Zonta Club of Paradise Point, still in the planning stages however both club’s are keen to network. The 27th of August is the Tugun Little Theatre night, “Kindly Leave the Stage”, all welcome. September is birthing kit month, thanks to Jan for her organization of this day. Money raised from the Expo will go towards funding the items required. A combined meeting also with Quota this will be for October, when we celebrate United Nations month.  

The Women’s Health & Wellbeing Expo at Robina Community Centre, on the 17th of July, proved to be a huge success with attendees and stallholders reporting that information was well received as well as disseminated. The evaluation has been completed and forwarded to the Program Manager of the Queensland Cervical Screening Program. The organizations Small Grants Program facilitates working in partnership with clubs and the community to raise awareness of the importance of regular participation in screening programs. These included cervical (PAP), bowel, and breast screening. These programs were represented at the Expo as well as providing excellent presentations. This funding allowed the club to publicize the event in the Gold Coast Bulletin, as well as the local papers. 

The Queensland Office for Women provided excellent support with the assistance of Louise Gorman. All stall holders expressed their willingness to be involved in future events. The short survey in return for a ticket in the lucky door prize, has given the club more opportunities to canvass for interested ladies to either attend our meetings or find out more information regarding Zonta events and programs. The Zonta members from Paradise Point along with our club did a great job promoting and raising awareness of Zonta projects both locally and internationally.

A huge thank you to the members who gave up their time to assist, both in the organizing of the expo and on the day.  

In fellowship, kind regards,

Kaye Lollback.

Service Committee Report
 Broadwater Village has made 27 cushions.
Remember to keep September 18th free for our Birthing Kits assembly day at Jan’s, Bring your friends, more hands less work for all

Jan

Theatre Night 27th August Tugun Little Theatre

Comedy “KINDLY LEAVE THE STAGE”

Book your Friends for that night
Please have money for tickets on

 Monday night

Merle & Jo

S           Secretary/Newsletter: Merle Stephen: Phone: 07 5598 040 Email: libra@qld.chariot.net.au
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